Response to request for comments by the Federal Tax Reform Panel on Feb. 16, 2005 Michael E. Shelton 334 La Loma Ave. Modesto, CA 95354 March 10, 2005

Individual Submission to Federal Tax Reform Panel 

Senator Connie Mack, Chairman of the President's Advisory Panel on Federal Tax Reform:

Dear Senator Mack,


I believe this is the time to overhaul, if not do away with completely, our current form of taxation.  I have, over these past several years, watched our system become more and more complex as it has expanded into a system that few, if any, can completely understand.  


Having had a construction company in the past, I can tell you that the forms that were needed for my taxes looked more like a rough draft for a novel rather than what they should have been.  I was also hit hard in 2000 with the AMT system that nearly brought me to ruin.


Even now when I take my taxes in to the preparer, and having started a second career in the telecommunications field, I see their eyes glaze over when the subject of ISO's and options come into play.


Something has to be done to eliminate this unnecessary confusion. I beieve the time for a flat tax is upon us.  This would not only simplifiy our lives, but it would put us in the forefront of the world market.  


This is the time of change.  Let's not let it pass us by.


Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Michael E. Shelton

